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The Department of Planning & Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Ben Eveleigh

EXHIBITION OF REVISED ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT FOR GRATHWAITE
CONCEPT PLAN AND STAGE 1 PROJECT APPLICATION

Dear Sir,

Reference is made to the Department of Planning and Infrastructure’'s correspondence dated 2
November 2011 with regard to the above mentioned Exhibition of Revised Environmental
Assessment which was referred to the Roads and Maritime Services (RMS).

The RMS has reviewed the revised environmental assessment and raises no objection to the
revision.

Should you require any further clarification in relation to this matter, please contact Contessa
Hajinikitas on 8849 2583.

Yours faithfully,
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Owen Hodgscjh
Senior Land Use Planner
Transport Planning, Sydney Region

10 January 2012
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